

Center for Service Opportunities Newsletter: Week of March 4th, 2013.

"As for the future, your task is not to foresee it, but to enable it."

~ Antoine de Saint-Exupery

Upcoming Volunteer Opportunities -

- Happy Hour at Peabody Retirement Come to Happy Hour! Thursdays from 4:00 5:00 pm each week
 at Peabody. In addition to serving punch and cookies to the
 residents, we also hope to provide live music by students as well
 as playing games and providing great conversation. Contact:
 OVS@manchester.edu. We will be providing transportation to and
 from Peabody each week.
- Community Dinner: Tuesday, March 12th. Help with serving meals and having great conversations with our community members.
 4:00 to 6:00pm email <u>OVS@manchester.edu</u>
- Blessings in a Backpack
 Help fill children's backpacks with snacks every Friday at 1:30 at Manchester Elementary School.
 Contact: OVS@manchester.edu, for more information.

- Volunteer to re-hab a house in North Manchester. Students needed to work on various projects inside and outside. For more information, contact – <u>ovs@manchester.edu</u>.
- Volunteer at Claypool Elementary School for their annual Carnival. The date is March 15th, 6:00-7:30pm. For more information e-mail: OVS@manchester.edu
- Fort Wayne Opportunity for the week March 4th -

About Walk for Wishes-

Walk for Wishes® is a family-friendly, community walk that raises funds to grant the wishes of children battling life-threatening medical conditions. Start a Team of family, friends and co-workers or walk as an individual.

Participants are invited to stay for a post-walk celebration to meet courageous wish children who had their heartfelt wish granted thanks to supporters like you. Join us at Walk for Wishes® and help more wish children and their families discover hope, strength and joy. Register today to make wishes come true! Registration is now open and we would love to get your students and faculty involved! Feel free to check out www.wishwalkers.org and select the Fort Wayne Walk. For more information, 317-636-6060 ext.4009.

The student events email provides notices and reminders about a wide variety of events on campus. If you prefer not to receive emails about events, you can opt out by emailing krhippensteel@manchester.edu with a request to be removed from the list. Removals are effective for the current academic year. Keep in mind that you may miss fun or important event notices.